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Attendance

Two weeks ago, Lisa Van Rooy, Julie Dye and myself attended a program that looked at
attendance and how absenteeism has an enormous impact on student learning. If your child has
been away 7-10 days this year and the pattern continues, then he/she stands to lose a whole year
of learning between Prep and Year 10. We have been tightening up our expectations and our pro-
cesses around attendance. It is really important that when your child is away that you notify the
school. This can be done one of many ways.

Using the Skoolbag App (Liddiard Rd PS) and messaging the school,

Sending a message through Facebook Messenger to Liddiard Rd PS,

Emailing the school on Traralgon.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au,

Ringing the school and selecting extension 1 and leaving a message,

Ringing and talking to the office staff or the classroom teacher, 7 N

in person.

New Report Format

The School Reports will be sent home on Monday June 26. The format of the reports has changed
but they will stild]l show your chil dds progr €elss
comments from the teacher. Parent Teacher Interviews will be taking place on Tuesday and
Wednesday June 27th and 28th from 3.23 6.00pm. Information regarding booking on -line is at-
tached to this newsletter.

Attitudes to School Survey

Over the next few weeks, the Year 4, 5 & 6 students will be taking part in a statewide survey
which provides us with useful feedback that Jwe
only the 5/6 students, so seeking the views and opinions of the Year 4 students will be a welcome
change.

IMPORTANT DATES

Friday 23rd June Crazy hair and P. J. Day

Tuesday 27th June Parent/Teacher Interviews

Wednesday 28th June Parent/Teacher Interviews

Tuesday 20th June Parent Club meeting 9.00am in the Staffroom.

Friday 30th June Last day of term 2 . 1.00pm Assembly 1.30pm Dismissal
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Thank you

Thank you to the kind family who have made a kind donation to the school that was used to
purchase a small tool shed that has been erected in the Environmentalist Area. The funds also
provided the students with some tools, shelving for the shed and some mushroom boxes. Such
generosity and kindness is very much appreciated by the staff and students,
and in this particular case by Pepe (our resident goat ) and our chooks .

REPORT ON 5/6 CAMP
5/ 6

The Grade students had fantastic ti me

a
sure those of you who had a child at camp have already heard many stories. Today they have
been at Traralgon Secondary College for the Awareness Day. | daresay they will sleep well
tonight, as will the staff who have done a terrific job of organising and supervising them.

Long Service Leave

I will be taking Long Service Leave for the last two weeks of the term. Mr Anton will be dragged
out of retirement during that period to support Mrs Van Rooy in the office. At the beginning of
Term 3, Mrs Van Rooy will be taking the first three weeks Long Service Leave. During this period,
| will be supported by Mrs Joyce, Mr Andrew and Mr Price who will each be released for a week
from their classroom to work in the office.

| look forward to seeing you all when | return at the beginning of next term.
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Stay safe.
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EXCURSION AND EVENTS TERM PLANNER

Below is a list of events that we have planned thus far and approximate
costings. The purpose of publishing this information is to give you plenty of
opportunity to save and plan for upcoming events.

Please note that if you have a child attending camp this year you can
start making payments towards this now.

TERM 2

5/ 6 Mel bour ne
Camp June 13t
15tCoot5295

at ong

Dazzl er Lunch
(Approx:$6&)ost

$6)

Gi ppst own

den Trip
$10)

$6)

Liddiard Road Primary School 1 Parent Group

The next meeting for the Parent Club will be held on Tuesday
20th June in the Staffroom commencing at 9.00am.

Anyone interested in coming along would be most welcome.

~

|l tds also a great way to meet] ot h
friends.
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Money with Prep M

We have been learning about money in Prep M.

We recently had a go at being shop keepers and customers
in a variety of shops. We used our wallets and money to

buy groceries, clothes, a massage, and a meal at the Liddy
Cafe! Great fun!




Artists of the Month

Prep Artist

Logan Simpson
Junior Artist Z Bini Biliew

Mid -School Artist

Imogen -Lee _ _
Senior Artist

Bowman -Holt
Ethan Semmens




